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MMCD All Plan Letter 07001

TO ALL MEDI-CAL MANAGED CARE HEALTH PLANS

SUBJECT: CONVERSION TO ELECTRONIC FILING OF FINANCIAL REPORTS

This All Plan letter is to notify all the Medi-Cal managed care health plans that hard
copy submittals of financial reports are no longer necessary. In order to streamline
and improve the financial reporting process, the California Department of Health
Services (CDHS) is requesting the reports to be submitted through electronic means
in the portable document format (PDF). Therefore, starting with the 151 Quarter

(March 2007), please e-mail all required financial reports to the following recipients:

Mr. Calvin Oshiro, Chief
Fiscal Monitoring Unit

E-mail address: coshiro@dhs.ca.gov

Ms. Corrine Um, Associate Management Auditor
Fiscal Monitoring Unit

E-mail address: clim1@dhs.ca.gov.

We believe this change will be beneficial to all par1ies; however, if you have any
questions or concerns regarding this letter, please contact Calvin Oshiro at (916)
449-5237.

Sincerely,

b 
Medi-Cal 

B[f1! M~ef
Managed Care Division

Medi-Cal Managed Care Division
1501 Capitol Avenue, PO Box 997413, MS 4411

Sacramento, CA 95899-7413
Telephone (916) 449-5000 Fax (916) 449-5005

Internet Address: www.dhs.ca.QOV




